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Welcome to our Service 

 Opening Chorus  

 Time of Greeting    

 Welcome and Registration 

 Prelude   

  Invocation/Prayer 
 

*Call to Worship      
 

*Hymn                 “Low in the Grave He Lay”  Pg 160                       

  Prayer Concerns/Prayer      

  Giving of Our Tithes and Offerings                           
              

*Doxology   Pg 253  

  Special Music            

*Praise and Worship 

  Scripture                      Luke 21:1-6                        1                     33 

**Message       Pastor Toby Wagoner   

 "Giving All to God"    

 *Hymn              “Just a Closer Walk with Thee”     Pg 448  
 

Holy Communion ~ The Bread, The Cup   
 

*Benediction         “Blest Be The Tie” 

WE DEPART TO SERVE GOD 

 




*Congregation standing as able 

**Children dismissed for children’s church 

 

This Week at FBC 

Sunday            9:30 Sunday School  

           10:45 Morning Worship 

   NO EVENING SERVICES 

Monday  Labor Day – Office Closed 

Tuesday 6:00 Trustee Meeting 

  7:00 Deacons Meeting  

Wednesday 6:30 Adult Bible Study 

  6:30 All Youth Groups 

  7:30 Choir Practice  

Thursday  1:00 Adults Game Day 

Friday   END ZONE 

Saturday         11:30 CommUnity Kitchen– Broken Chains 

***************************************** 

Nursery Today- Leigh Ann Kerns     

Junior Church Today- Richard Massey 

Bell Ringer Today-  Riley Stewart 

Nursery Next Week (9/8)- Bev Stephenson    

Junior Church for Next Week (9/8)- Deb Lyons  

Bell Ringer for Next Week (9/8)- Kian McGoskey   

September Junior Usher – John Wagoner 

September Deaconess – Robin McGoskey 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
WELCOME to our service of worship on this Lord’s Day!  If 

you are a guest, please be sure to sign the registration pad as it is 

passed to all members.  If you are looking for a church home, we 

would have you consider First Baptist.    

 

 

Announcements 
 

The World Mission Offering will be observed at FBC during 

the month of September.  Your gifts to the WMO supports 

missions and ministries around the world.  Our goal is $950.00 

and offering envelopes are available in the pews.   Please be sure 

to check out the weekly bulletin inserts to find out how your gifts 

are being used.  Your support is greatly appreciated. 
 

There will be no evening services this Sunday in order 

that people may enjoy their families for the holiday. The 

office will be closed Monday in recognition of Labor Day. 
 

There will be a Trustees meeting on Tuesday at 6:00 and a 

Deacons meeting at 7:00. Note the day change. 
 

We are studying the book of Malachi at the Wednesday 

night Bible Study. God’s word is true for all ages and 

generations.  
 

The September Anchor is available in the vestibule.  
 

Next Sunday, the Social/Fellowship Committee will have a 

meeting in the God’s Cadets room immediately following 

the worship service. 
 

The Tithe.ly App is available for all smart 

phones. This is an easy way to give your offering 

or contribute to special funds such as the building 

fund. Check it out today! 
 

The Board of Christian Education is collecting treats to give 

to the First Responders on September 11. Please bring your 

goodies to the kitchen and mark them for 9/11. We will have 

cards placed in the vestibule for you to sign next Sunday to be 

delivered with the baskets of treats. Help us say Thank You to 

those who help us!  
 

SAVE THE DATE: Church picnic September 29 at Riverfront 

Park. 
 

The monthly financial information is posted on the bulletin 

board outside the church office.  

 
 

 

08/25/2019 

Our Attendance  

Morning Worship                               109 

Sunday School              38 

Sunday Night Worship          25 

Sunday Night Youth            20 

Wednesday Adult Bible Study               25 

Wednesday Night Youth          29 

          

   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Youth News 
Thanks to our Big Bell Ringer this morning! –  Riley 

Stewart 
 

Also thanks to our September Junior Usher –John 

Wagoner for your service at First Baptist. 
 

Our first End Zone is this Friday, September 6. 

Volunteers are needed for the kitchen, decorating 

and chaperones. All help is accepted! Also water, 

CANS of soda, snacks, homemade goodies, and 

more are needed. Please bring donated items to 

the kitchen area. Thank you for helping with this 

outreach! 

 

 
CIRCLE will be making dishes from their Rice Recipe 

Cookbook for you to take home for donations to the MOP 

(Mission Outreach Program) next Sunday after the morning 

worship service. Plan your lunch that day to have Rice-to-

Go! All proceeds will go to help the House of Blessing in 

Chiang Mai, Thailand. 
 

The Good Hope Association ABW Fall Rally will be at 

Mill Creek Baptist Church on September 15. Lunch and 

registration are at 1:00 with the meeting to follow at 2:00. 

All women are invited to come.  
 

FBC Members of ABWM will be participating in the 

Spiritual Growth Retreat program at the Grapevine Chapel 

at Parchment Valley. The SGR will be September 20-22. 

Registration forms are available in your Anchor.  

 
 
 

             
The next Men’s Fellowship will be on September 10 at 

6:30. Burt is back! 

 
FAITH is always personal, yet not private, and is 

expressed freely and openly within the community of faith.  

The final hymn is an invitation to come forward to those 

who wish to follow Christ as Savior and Lord, to renew 

their faith, or to unite with the membership of this church. 

 

 

 
 

September Memory Verse: Hebrews 4:16 “Let us then 
approach God’s throne of grace with confidence, so that 
we may receive mercy and find grace to help us in our time 
of need.” 

***** 
The beautiful flowers for today are given by Tim & 
Connie Staats in honor of family birthdays for Mason, 
Leigh Ann, Lyndsey and David. 

***** 

Upcoming Events 

Sep 1- World Mission Offering Begins; Sep 2-

Labor Day (Office Closed); Sep 3-Deacons and 

Trustee Meetings; Sep 6- End Zone; Sep 8-Rice –

to-Go; Social/Fellowship Meeting; Sep 9-BOCE; 

Fall Golden’eers Retreat; Sep 10- Men’s 

Fellowship; Sep 11- First Responders Appreciation 

Day; Sep 14-Remembrance for Aborted Children; 

Sep 15-GHA ABW Fall Rally 
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Reaching Out, Inviting In, 

Growing in Christ Together 
 

Pastor Toby Wagoner 
 (304) 377-6796 

 

Music Ministry 
       Abbi Woods                       Ann Johnson 
          Pianist                              Organist 
        Choir Director                              Youth Director 

 

Listen to our broadcast on WTHM 92.5 FM 11:30-Noon 

Streamed at www.wthmfm.com 


